From: Trevor Dixon 
Sent: 26 August 2015 20:42
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 15/00839/REM - Longford Park Parcel D And E Phase 3, Longford Park Road, Bodicote

Caroline,

I’ve had a look at the application but couldn’t see anything in respect of noise, contaminated land or air quality, so no comments, but let me know if I’ve missed anything.

Trevor Dixon

Team Leader - Environmental Protection

South Northamptonshire Council and Cherwell District Council
